
 
National Tree Day 2013 and 

 
Shared trail link & wetland project 

 

Invitation 

 
Dear supporter of Friends of Lower Kororoit Creek 

On behalf of Friends of Lower Kororoit Creek (FOLKC), and our major sponsors Toyota Australia, Melbourne 
Water, Wyndham and Hobsons Bay City Councils and Millers Inn, I would like to invite you, along with your 
family, friends and colleagues, to a very special day along Kororoit Creek.  On this day we are to celebrate the 
completion of the DSE Vision for Werribee Plains Project that is funding a section of the shared bicycle / 
walking trail linking the Kororoit Creek corridor to Brimbank and eventually Caroline Springs and also the 
Federation Trail to Werribee. The project has also enabled the commencement of the development of a 4 
kilometre walking trail that will eventually link the Bluestone bridge to Barnes Road along the west side of the 
Kororoit Creek and provided a beautiful wetland along the walking Trail. 
This event is to be conducted on Sunday 28 July 2013, commencing at 10am, and is coupled with National Tree 
Day, the most important day in the FOLKC calendar, when in excess of 150 participants are expected to attend. 
This event is more than a tree planting day; it is a major celebration of the Kororoit Creek waterway and brings 
together the local community with our sponsors and supporters and in particular Toyota personnel.  Some of 
the activities on the day include: 
 

 The planting of  approximately 1500 indigenous trees and shrubs; 

 Our resident clown, Edvardo and his accordion, on site to entertain the attendees and hand out lollies 
and chocolate goodies to the children, donated by Nestle; 

 Entertainment for the children including face painting, tee shirts and colouring books; 

 Free tea, coffee, etc and hot food made available during the course of the morning catered by the 
Altona Lions; and 

 A free BBQ sponsored by Bakers Delight and Cedar Meats Australia.  
 
If you can promote this event by distributing the included handbill to friends and/or work colleagues, or attach 
it to the window in your car, it would be very much appreciated. Log on to the web addresses below for more 
details. 
 

Hoping to see you ‘Down the Creek’ on Sunday 28 July for this year’s National Tree Day, parking at Clelland 
Road, off Grieve Parade, and meeting at the beautiful historic 1889 bluestone bridge at  in Brooklyn - Melway 
Reference 40; G 10. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Geoff Mitchelmore 

 
Geoff Mitchelmore 
President, FOLKC 
 
0411 274 718 
 
Tuesday 17 July 2013 
 

http://www.folkc.com.au 
http://www.folkc.com.au/ntd-JULY2013/ntd_email.html 


